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Santos, Steven A

From: Jason Goforth <goforth85@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 05, 2024 11:48 AM

To: Santos, Steven A

Subject: Letter of Support PLN2022-17669

Cau�on: This email was sent from an EXTERNAL source. Please take care when clicking links or opening a achments. 

 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

I am wri�ng this le er in strong support of Pacific Roots Cannabis (PLN2022-17669) proposed expansion. As a fellow 

cul�vator I know all to well how difficult it is to run a viable farm, as such I fully support any responsible opera�ons. 

 

Alex and his family have been long �me residents and my neighbours on Chambers Rd for as long as I can remember. As 

a dedicated and commi ed member of the community and advocate for responsible, sustainable farming who has 

chosen to raise his Family in Petrolia he is a model of exactly the kind of cul�vator the County should be suppor�ng if 

there is to be any long term viable Cannabis Industry in Humboldt County. 

 

Please approve this permit without any addi�onal condi�ons or delay. 

 

Thank you for your considera�on, 

Jason Goforth 

 

 

 


